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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have almost made it to the end of the busy spring term and are now hoping the summer sun joins us 
soon!  Next term, our Year 1 and Year 2 children will be taking on important assessments but we will be 
making sure that the children continue to enjoy their learning as there is no need for them to be concerned.  
Please check the calendar section of the website and the notice boards outside each classroom for 
upcoming dates as this is always a very busy term!  We will also  keep you informed of any other dates as 
soon as we have them. www.pegasusacademytrust.org  

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
 Tuesday 28th March 2023 

New Parents MACs Please see the three parent MACs below. MACs are volunteer members of the 
school academy council and they meet periodically to consider standards in the school.  

The Easter Egg Raffle A great big THANK YOU to everyone who donated an 
egg and /or has bought raffle tickets.  The draw will take place on Friday morning. 
All money raised will be used in school to support your child’s learning. 

Safeguarding  I have had several residents from the local area complaining about our parents carers 
double parking and making ‘u’ turns in Furze Road! There have been requests to make the road a 
‘Healthy School Street’ which means vehicles will not be allowed to enter the street at the start and end of 
the school day. Please be respectful and  park responsibly to drop the children off  to avoid this! 

Attendance  Please remember to call the office first thing if your child is unable to come into 
school  - a call must be made each day of absence.  Could I also remind you to carefully check the school 
term dates so that you can ensure any holidays or family visits are not booked during term time. 

Booster Classes  Many children in Year 1 and Year 2 have been attending after school ‘Booster’ 
intervention classes. If you child is invited in the summer term please remember to sign and return the 
slip.  It is important that they attend all of the sessions! 
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Walkes 
 
Year 2 
Lilac Class Parent 

PlayStreet on Livingstone Road  A play street will be running on Livingstone Road on Sunday 9th April 
between 1:30 and 4:30pm, between Layard and Mersham roads. You are all invited to go along and 
enjoy the fun! Play equipment is provided but adults must stay with their children. A play street means that 
the neighbours have agreed to open their street for children to play and adults to chat. During this time the 
street will be closed for through traffic. Future Sunday dates to note: 14th May, 11th June, 9th July, 10th 
September and 8th October. 
 

Staffing Miss Vistuer will be leaving Beulah Infants and Nursery this Friday to start a new chapter 
in her life with the arrival of her baby. We are all thrilled for Miss Vistuer and wish her good luck. The staff 
and children at Beulah will miss her very much and we would like to say a very big thank you and wish her 
all the best for the future. We are excited to announce that Mrs Williams will become the new Red Class 
teacher for the summer term and Miss Janes will become the teaching assistant in Yellow Class. We also 
welcome a new member of staff to our nursery class, Miss Lauren Clark.  



Dates for the diary 
Monday 3rd April until Friday 14th April- school closed for Easter Break 
Monday 17th April- school re-opens 
Friday 21st April- Drama Workshop visit to the school 
 
Monday 1st May- School closed—Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May- School closed -Coronation Day 
Monday 15th May- School class photographs 
Thursday 18th May- Red Class Assembly 
Friday 19th May- Yellow Class assembly 
Monday 22nd May– Walk to School Week 
Friday 26th May- Break for half term 
 
Monday 5th June- Return to school  
Tuesday 6th June- KS1 Sports Day  Year 2  9:30am  Year 1  at 1:30pm                                                                                                              
Thursday 8th June- EYFS Sports Day Nursery 10:30  Reception 2:00pm 
Thursday 8th June- Zoolab visit Reception classes    
Monday 19th June- Red class trip to Crystal Palace Farm 
Tuesday 20th June- Yellow class trip to Crystal Palace Farm 
 
Tuesday 4th July– Year 2 trip to Morden Hall 
Wednesday 12th July- Lilac Class leavers assembly 
Thursday 13th July- Indigo Class Leavers Assembly 
Monday 17th July- Y2 Leavers Disco 
Tuesday 18th July-Year 2 trip to Broadstairs  
Friday 21st July- Y2 Graduation Ceremony (Last Day of Term) 
 
 


